
Fundraising for Bempton and Flamborough Trip 

Dear Parents 

As part of the Year 2 children’s fundraising efforts to pay 
for their Bempton and Flamborough trip we undertook to 
take a Year 2 photo with all children included. It has proved rather 

tricky with holidays and sickness, not to mention chicken pox! We have finally managed 
(with 1 child added in later!). The photo will be a nice reminder for your child of all their 
friends at Northfield as they prepare for the move to the Juniors. 

Photos are 7x5, mounted in a card, and are available for £2. Please return this form with 
£2 for your copy of the photo by Friday 14th July. 

Thank you. 

 

Yes please, we’d like a photo. 

Name of child______________________________________________________________ 
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